
 

         Date: 22.07.2017 
 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 
 

 

COMEDK has completed its first round of counselling for Architecture on 

20.07.2017. Subsequent to first round seat allotment, COMEDK has 

received request from two new Architecture Colleges who have been granted 

permission by Council of Architecture. 

 

In view of the above and with a view to provide an opportunity to the 

candidates who are waiting for upgradation and the candidates who have 

not been allotted any seats to opt for these new institutions, COMEDK is 

evolving a procedure.  

 

Therefore, the process of second round counselling of Architecture which 

was supposed to start from Friday the 21st July 2017, has been postponed 

repeat postponed until further notice. 

 

The candidates are required to refer to the COMEDK web site 

www.comedk.org for all updates. 

 

 

 

 Sd/- 

 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 
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